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Kazakhstan warmly welcomes the delegation of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan and appreciates the concrete measures taken by the country to implement the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We commend Jordan for undertaking a comprehensive and transparent reform process aimed at strengthening the rule of law, respect for human rights and sustainable development.
My delegation would like to make the following recommendations:
1.	Strengthen efforts to promote gender equality and women's empowerment at all levels of private, public and economic life; 
2.	Take steps to improve human rights trainings for law enforcement officials, strengthen fair trial guarantees, and ensure that allegations of torture are properly investigated.
3.	Continue to engage constructively with OHCHR, special procedures and treaty bodies.
We wish the delegation of Jordan a very successful review. 
